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Date:  November 16, 2020 
 
To:  All Marijuana Licensees 
 
Reference:  COVID-19 Emergency Regulations and Advisories  

 
 

On November 15, 2020, the Governor extended the COVID-19 Emergency 
Orders. The two advisories issued interpreting 3 AAC 306.750(a) and 3 AAC 
306.750(d) regarding transportation of marijuana will stay in effect until the end 
of the Governor’s emergency declaration. The original advisories can be found on 
our website at https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco/  
 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/Portals/9/pub/HomePage/Advisory306.75
0(d).pdf 
 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/Portals/9/pub/HomePage/Advisory306.75
0(a).pdf 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Glen Klinkhart 
Interim Director 
Alcohol Marijuana Control Board 
 
 
 
 

 
 


